
Date: 19 June 2023 

 

Extension of Deadline for Submission of Proposals for Smart Security IP Cameras. 

 

The deadline for submission of bids for the CCTV Camera RFP has been extended by one week. 
The original deadline was June 20, 2023, but the new deadline is now June 27, 2023. 

This extension has been granted due to the high level of interest in the RFP from multiple 
vendors. We have received a number of requests from vendors who need more time to 
prepare their bids. We understand that this is a significant project, and we want to give all 
vendors a fair opportunity to participate. 

Vendors can conduct physical survey of property to locate strategic spots, recommend type 
of cameras; covering parking, lifts, terraces, common areas, facilities, club house, entry/exit 
gates.  

For ground survey, please take appointment by email to secretary@welworthcity.in and cc to 
tenders@welworthcity.in with details of surveyors, date and time of visit.  

The RFP document and all supporting materials are available on our website. Please submit 
your bids by 5:00 PM on June 27, 2023. 

Also, vendors are advised to submit proposals in two different sets, Technical [Open] and 
Commercial [Sealed Cover].  

We appreciate your understanding. 

Sincerely, 

Secretary,  

PWCAOA 

 

 

Reference: PWC/2023/RFP/001 Dated: 15-06-2023 
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